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Welcome back to the new half term! 

 

Jenson’s Journey 

A big thank you to everyone who took part in the 

dress down day for Jenson’s Journey. The amount 

raised by Norwood School was £410.30.  

A fantastic amount raised and greatly appreciated 

by Jenson’s family. We will keep you informed of 

Jenson’s progress and we wish Jenson and his 

family all the best for the coming months. 

 

Library Donations 

Norwood School would like to thank Miss 

Stubbins for donating vast amounts of books for 

our school library. It is greatly appreciated. 

 

Library Times 

Please can we inform parents/carers that the 

school library have changed opening times. The 

school library will be opened Monday – Friday 

8.15am – 8.45am and after school on Monday and 

Tuesday 3.15pm – 4.00pm. Please feel free to pop 

in to change reading and library books with your 

child. A Norwood staff member will be available 

to help. 

 

Peterborough Libraries 

We have been asked by the Council to seek the 

views from parents and carers regarding reducing 

opening hours of four libraries across the city. 

These are Peterborough Central, Bretton, Orton 

and Werrington.  

If you would like to register an opinion on this, 

please visit the website: http://www.vivacity-

peterborough.com/libraries-and-

archives/libraries-public-consultation/.  

Thank you. 

 

Supermarket Vouchers 

Once again we are now collecting Sainsburys and 

Morrisons vouchers. Thank you to everyone who 

has sent in vouchers to school.  

We are still collecting the yellow tokens which can 

be found on top of Nestle Cereal Boxes. 

 

Consultation Evening Appointments 

Our spring term Consultation evening dates are 

Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th March 2013. 

 

Consultation letters were issued on Friday 22nd 

February. Booking slips are to be returned by Friday 

1st March. Appointment confirmations will be sent 

out on Wednesday 6th March. 

 

Mother’s Day Assembly 

There will be two assemblies for Mother’s Day 

Celebration for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Mums 

and special ladies in the children’s lives. This year on 

Friday 8th March 2013, Reception class will be at 

2.15pm and Years 1 & 2 after at 2.45pm    

 

All Mums, Nans, Grandmas and Aunties invited. 

 

Red Nose Day 

We will be joining in Red Nose Day on Friday 15th 

March 2013. All pupils and staff are being invited to 

come to school wearing something funny for money! 

We will also be selling red noses for £1 in school 

from Friday 1st March. 

There will be a special menu for this day, letters will 

follow near to the time. 

 

Absence Request Forms 

Please can we inform parents/carers that only one 

form is permitted per request and wherever possible 

term time leave should be avoided.  

However, all requests are considered against the 

criteria worksheet which is agreed and implemented 

by the Governing body of Norwood School. Absence 

request forms should be completed and handed into 

school 4 weeks before the required date.  

 

Term Dates 2012 – 2013 

 

Summer Term 2013 

 

Term Starts Tuesday 16th April 2013 

May Day Monday 6th May 2013 

Half Term Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 2013 

Term Ends Wednesday 24th July 2013 


